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November 2019
Subject: Special Food Restrictions in Ms. Larson’s Class for Conference Days
Dear Parent/Guardian,

On our short conference days (Friday 11/22 through Wednesday 11/27), there is a morning lunchtime for students that will be eaten in the classroom, as snack typically would be.  Previously we have asked you to avoid the below allergens when sending in snacks to be eaten in the classroom due to severe, life threatening, food allergies to: 
EGGS
Although these items are not typically restricted from your student’s lunch (because it is eaten in the cafeteria), we are asking for your cooperation in avoiding this/these allergen(s) in lunch items sent on conference days since they will be eaten in the classroom. 
Thank you for helping to make our school a safe place for all children to learn!

Adrienne Richards, RN
Snoqualmie Valley School District Nurse

FCES and CVES
richardsal@svsd410.org
